	TDAG-23/20-E	Page 2
	Telecommunication Development
Advisory Group (TDAG)
30th Meeting, Geneva, Switzerland, 19-23 June 2023
	[image: A close up of a sign

Description automatically generated]

	
	

	
	[bookmark: DocRef1][bookmark: DocNo1]Document TDAG-23/20-E

	
	[bookmark: CreationDate]4 March 2022

	
	[bookmark: Original]Original: English

	[bookmark: Source]Inter-Sector Coordination Group (ISCG) on issues of mutual interest

	[bookmark: Title]Incoming LS – Liaison Statement on machine translation

	

	Summary:
The attached is a liaison statement received for action from Inter-Sector Coordination Group (ISCG) on issues of mutual interest on machine translation. 
Action required:
TDAG is invited to note this document and provide guidance as deemed appropriate. 
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	Source:
	ISCG
	Title:
	LS on Machine translation

	Purpose:
	Action


 For action to: 		
 For comment to: 		-
 For information to: 	RAG, TSAG, TDAG
 Approval: 				ISCG 1st meeting 2022 (9 February 2022)
 Deadline:				-
	Contact:
	Mr Fabio Bigi
ISCG Chairman
	E-mail: fabio.bigi@virgilio.it 
              iscg@itu.int 

	Keywords:
Abstract:
	Inter-Sector coordination; ISCG; Intersectoral activities; Machine translation
The ISCG presents information on the latest developments on machine translation taking place in ITU for information to RAG, TSAG and TDAG.



The Inter-Sector Coordination Group (ISCG) on issues of mutual interest would like to present to the attention of the Sectors’ advisory groups a presentation on machine translation done during the last meeting of the ISCG on 9 February 2022.
The ISCG would like to inform the presentation on machine translation was prepared by the Inter-Sectoral Coordination Task Force (ISC-TF)’s Focal Point on Multilingualism, and can be found here. 
The ISCG would also like to encourage RAG and TDAG to explore the use of machine translation for their work. 
Looking forward to receiving your feedback, the ISCG thanks RAG, TSAG and TDAG for its collaboration and contributions.
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